
July 18, 2022

Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors 
City of Ketchum 
Ketchum, Idaho 

Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors: 

Recommendation to Approve Road Closure for Special Event 

Recommendation and Summary 
Staff is recommending Council to approve the road closure on 4th St. East between Main 
St. and the alley between Washington Ave. and First Ave. for Board Bin Skate Park 
Fundraiser on July 30, 2022. 

“I move to approve the street closure requests for the Board Bin Park Fundraiser.”

The reasons for the recommendation are as follows: 

• The City of Ketchum supports special events.

• The city has assigned designated and non-designated areas for special
events.

• Non-designated street closures require approval by City Council.

Introduction and History 
4th St. East between Main St. and the alley between Washington Ave. and First Ave. is a non-
designated street for special event road closures and requires approval by City Council. 

Financial Impact 
The Board Bin included payment for the road closure with their Special Event application.

191 5th St. West | P.O. Box 2315 | Ketchum, ID 83340 | Main (208) 726 – 7801 | Fax (208) 726 - 7812 

Facebook.com/CityofKetchum | twitter.com/Ketchum_Idaho | www.ketchumidaho.org 

http://www.ketchumidaho.org/

